
  

A Few of the testimonials captured immediately after from the 5th Annual 
BSMA Conference, October 8-9, 2012  

“The 2012 Annual Conference was an extraordinary event, thanks to the 
guidance and organizational skills. I look forward to participating as a 
member of Advisory Board of this great organization.” Paul Anderson, Vice 
President, Global Procurement, Life Technologies 

“I am looking forward to continued involvement with BSMA and emerging 
market initiatives. “Yingming Yue, Associate Director, Supply 
Management, Nektar Therapeutics 

“I found the meeting very informative with well prepared speakers and good 
discussion of topics. I look forward to attending future events.” Jordan 
Myers, VWR Healthcare 

“Overall, I thought the conference was a great success.” Kevin Kevin Pegels, 
Vice President, Global Supply Chain Management, Bayer Healthcare Biotech 

“It was great being part of your event. The sustainability initiative of BSMA 
is outstanding.” Cristina Amorim, Chief Sustainability Officer, Life 
Technologies 

“It is somewhat comforting to know that supply chain ..... is supply chain 
..... is supply chain.  No matter what the industry, the same types of issues 
and risk exist.  And for that reason, there will always be a need for Supply 
Chain professionals!” Michael Donahue, Strategic Supplier Management, MM 
Operations, EMD Millipore  

“To speak to a really great group of individuals at this year’s conference was 
an honor.  Not only did I appreciate the chance to speak about sustainability 
and how the industry is moving forward, but I also learned a lot about 
supply chain challenges and some innovative ways that companies are 
working to tackle them.”  Megan Maltenfort, Sustainability Manager, VWR 
International, LLC 


